
Meeting of April 17, 2014 
 
Present:  John Katz 
                  Bruce Firger 
                  Christopher Lamarre, Principal Assessor 
 
Meeting called to order by Chris. 
 
No prior meeting meetings. 
 
Old Business:  None 
 
New Business: 
 
Attorney Devon Grierson, along with George Laye, Director Guthrie Center, spoke about the 
Center’s request for property tax exemption as a church.  Attorney Grierson stated that the 
Center is a not-for-profit organization that has various charitable activities.  They hold 
community luncheons once a week, have free legal aid, tutoring programs and fund raisers.   
Also, they hold religious events although they are not a specific religion.  They provide spiritual 
nourishment through speakers, mediation, music & food.  Assessors will review their 
application & make a decision at their next meeting. 
 
With no further business, 
 
Board voted to closed meeting & go into executive session to discuss abatements. 


